
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hello, 
 
We have recently had a few complaints from parents regarding Electric scooters being used on the 
playground on a morning and at home time. 
 
Bikes, scooters and dogs are not to be brought onto the school playground under any circumstances. This 
is a health and safety risk and must be adhered to, at all times. 
 
Please note, we have a a secure bike storage facility that gets locked on a morning for children to leave 
their bikes/scooters on school grounds however they are still left at your own risk and we advise that you 
use a lockable bike lock to secure your bike/scooter. If you leave your child's bikes/scooters anywhere 
else in the school grounds you do so at your own risk, school can not be held accountable. 
 
Thank you 
 


